	COMMENTS & BOARD RESPONSE

The Board did not receive any comments concerning this rule during the comment period.  However, concerns were presented to the hygiene member of the Board after the comment period was over concerning a time-frame for the release of records in section 7.7.  The Board considered this concern and added a specific time-frame for the release of records.
